
 
 

 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Pearl Public School District is proud to announce our participation in the Summer Food Service Program! 
For many kids, summertime means food, friends and fun.  For families who count on school breakfast 
and lunch, however, the summer months can be stressful and family food budgets have to be stretched 
even further. 
 
We have good news!  Free summer meals are available to kids and teens ages 18 and younger at sites 
across our community.  There’s no paperwork to fill out – just visit one of our sites during meal time and 
your child or teen can receive a fresh, nutritious, delicious meal for free. 
 
Meals will be provided to all children without charge and are the same for all children regardless of race, 
color, national origin, sex, age or disability, and there will be no discrimination in the course of the meal 
service.  
 
You can also visit https://pearlk12.nutrislice.com/menu/summer-meal-site  for our summer menus and 
locations OR download the Nutrislice app free from your smartphone app store! 
 
WHAT:  Free summer meals for kids and teens ages 18 and under 
  Adults – Breakfast $2.25 Adults – Lunch $3.50 
 
WHERE:  Pearl High School Commons 
  500 Pirate Cove 
  Pearl, MS  39208 
 
WHEN:   Mondays – Fridays 
  May 28, 2019 – June 28, 2019 
 
  Breakfast: 7:30 am – 8:00 am 
  Lunch:  11:00 am – 12:30 pm 
 
 
 

Questions?  Call 601-932-7956 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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